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September 17, 2013

City Clerk,

Please forward this communication to the Public Works and Services Commission for
review. The alderman of the 2™ District is requesting the closing of College Ave. from
14™ St. to DeKoven Ave. on October 31 from 6 — 8 p.m. for the 3 Annual Historic
District Halloween Walk.

Krystyna Sarrazin
2" District Alderman



